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My family owns a house on Cambage Street which we use often for weekend 
breaks. There are many small children who use this street, including my young niece 
and nephew and we see it as a quiet street in which they can ride their bikes and 
walk in relative safety from heavy traffic and high volume roads. Many members of 
the street utilise the street in the same way and have chosen this particular location 
to live and holiday for this reason.  

There are no footpaths for the children to use or walk family pets and it is a no-
through road. To increase traffic , including heaver vehicles, to allow access to the 
Abalone Farm would increase the danger to the road users including children and 
animals. I understand access can be provided from the main road and this appears 
to be a more appropriate avenue.  
 
 

 

 


